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Comments: The Holland Lake expansion project should not be allowed to proceed at the present time.  A

categorial exclusion for a project of this scope should not be allowed.  The facility sits on public land and is an

area w/tremendous ecological diversity and sensitivity.  Year round usage will put more stress on the entire area.

Let's keep this piece of Montana intact.

thanks,

Bob Miller


